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  Physicians, Hospitals, Clinics and Laboratories 
 

Direct inquiries to 
 
Ministry of Health 
and Long-Term Care 
Processing Office 
 
(address below) 

 

Office locations        
Barrie 
34 Simcoe St. 
Suite 102 
L4N 6T4 
 

Etobicoke 
3300 Bloor St. W., Unit 142 
M8X 2W8 
 

Hamilton 
119 King St. W 10th fl. 
P.O. Box 2280, Stn. A 
L8P 4Y7 
 

Kenora 
220-808 Robertson St. 
P9N 1X9 
 

Kingston 
1055 Princess St. 
P.O. Box 9000 
K7L 5A9 
 

Kitchener 
1400 Weber St. E. Unit B2 
N2A 3Z8 
 

London 
217 York St., 5th Floor 
Station A 
N6A 5P9 

 

Mississauga 
201 City Centre Dr. 
Suite 300 
L5B 2T4 

Newmarket 
465 Davis Dr.  
Unit 108 
L3Y 8T2 

North Bay 
101-447 McKeown Ave. 
P1B 9S9 

North York 
4400 Dufferin St N 
Unit A4-A5  
M3H 6A8 
  
 

Oakville 
Oakville Town Centre II 
220 North Service Rd. W. 
L6M 2Y3 
  
 

Oshawa 
Exec. Tower, 
Oshawa Centre. 
419 King St. W. 
P.O. Box 635 L1J 7J2 
 

Ottawa 
Fuller Building 
75 Albert Street 
K1P 5Y9 

 

Ottawa 
Government Service Centre 
110 Laurier Ave W 
K1P 1J1 

Owen Sound 
1400 1st Ave. W 
Suite # 2. 
N4K 6Z9 

Peterborough 
300 Water St, 1st Fl 
North Tower 
K9J 3C7 

St. Catharines 
301 St. Paul St. 
Mezzanine Level 
L2R 3M8 
 

Sarnia 
452 Christina St. N. 
N7T 5W4 

Sault Ste. Marie 
Roberta Bondar Place 
70 Foster Dr., Ste. 100 
P6A 6V4 

Scarborough 
2063 Lawrence Ave. E. 
M1R 2Z4 

 

Sudbury 
199 Larch St., 
Suite 801 
P3E 5R1 

Thunder Bay 
435 James St. S. , 
Suite 113 
P7E 6T1 

Timmins 
38 Pine St. N.,   
Suite 110  
P4N 6K6 

Toronto 
47 Sheppard Ave.E. 
Suite 417 
M2N 7E7 

Toronto-Downtown 
777 Bay St, 
Suite M212 
M5G 2C8 

Windsor 
1427 Ouellette Ave. 
N8X 1K1 

Head Office 
P.O. Box 48 
Kingston, ON 
K7L 5J3 

 

 

Subject:    2005 MALPRACTICE REIMBURSEMENT PROGRAM – OPTION C  
 
Physicians are reminded that their application for Reimbursement of Malpractice Fees for the year 2005, 
(Option C only), must be received by the Ministry of Health and Long-Term Care no later than  
June 30, 2006.   
 
You must return the completed application with your 2005 Canadian Medical Protective Association 
(CMPA) Acknowledgement to the Ministry of Health and Long-Term Care. 
 
If your malpractice liability fees are paid to an organization other than the CMPA, a receipt demonstrating 
proof of payment for the year 2005 must be enclosed.  
 
Please send your application to: 

Ministry of Health and Long-Term Care 
Information Processing Unit 

P.O. Box 48 
Kingston, Ontario 

 K7L 5J3 
 
If you did not receive an Option C application, you may contact your local Ministry of Health and Long-Term 
Care OHIP office or the Information Processing Unit at 1-888-805-9877. 
 
If you have not received your 2005 Acknowledgement from the CMPA, you can contact them at 1-800-267-
6522 or 613-725-1300, for a replacement. 
 
For all other inquiries about the Malpractice Reimbursement Program, you may contact the Information 
Processing Unit at 1-888-805-9877. 
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